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UPDATED!  SIGNAL MODERNIZATION PROJECT ON 12 MILE RD FROM EAST OF
WOODWARD (M-1) TO CONNECTICUT AVE. IN ROYAL OAK TO BEGIN OCT. 28

Beverly Hills, MI— The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC) will begin the modernization

of 10 traffic signal and crosswalk-signal locations on 12 Mile Road from east of Woodward Avenue (M-1) to

Connecticut Avenue (just west of Campbell Road) in Royal Oak beginning Oct. 28.

12 Mile Road will remain open to traffic throughout the project. During this first phase of the project,

work will mostly be done on underground infrastructure and require periodic lane closures.

In 2020, new traffic signals, poles/mast arms, street lighting improvements and Americans with

Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant sidewalks and crosswalks will be constructed.

The following intersections/crosswalks on 12 Mile Road will be involved with the modernization

project:

 Shrine of the Little Flower (pedestrian signal and crosswalk)

 Northwood Elementary School (pedestrian signal and crosswalk)

 Vinsetta Blvd. west of CN Railroad bridge

 Vinsetta Blvd. east of CN Railroad bridge

 Crooks Road

 Main Street

 Rochester Road

 Fern Street

-MORE-

http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/facebook
http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/twitter
http://www2.rcocweb.org/TrafficWebNT/Index.html
http://mi-oaklandcountyrc.civicplus.com/youtube
http://www.rcocweb.org/189/Road-Projects
http://www.rcocweb.org/RSSFeed.aspx?ModID=76&CID=All-0
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 Altadena Avenue

 Connecticut Avenue

The approximate cost for the project is $1.9 million. The project is mostly funded ($1.75 million)

through federal Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) funds. The remainder is split between RCOC

and the City of Royal Oak.

The contractor for the project is Dan’s Excavating of Shelby Township.
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